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Mary Paron-Boswell

From: costa mazidjigroup.com <costa@mazidjigroup.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 4:34 PM
To: Mary Paron-Boswell
Cc: Saad bairuty
Subject: Pecan Creek Addition  - Site Plan / Replat Submittal 

 
Hi Mary, 
 
This communication is to request that the Replat as well as the site Plan for the above -referenced 
property be withdrawn from consideration from next week Planning and zoning Agenda. 
 
Thank you  
 
Costa Mazidji, PhD, PE, Principal 
Mazidji Group Engineering 
Civil and Environmental Professionals 
  
11105 Fernald Avenue   
Dallas, TX 75218 
Ph. 214-663-1068 
  
100 North Central 
Expressway, Suite 620 
Richardson, TX 75080 
  
P.O. Box 5273  
Beaumont, TX 77726  
Ph. 409-234-1460    
 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from an external source. Avoid clicking on links, opening 
attachments, or replying unless you are familiar with the sender's email address and can confirm the 
content is secure. Ensure that you do not enter your credentials on any authentication page that 
does not belong to our organization.  


